
 

 

Candidates for DSE Office, 2020-21 
 

Ballots must be submitted in a sealed envelope.  You must be a current 
DSE member to vote. Print and sign your name(s) on the back 
of the envelope.  Ballots may be deposited in a ballot box during DSE 
races in December or may be mailed to: Bill Woolf, 3975 22nd Street, 
San Francisco, CA 94114.  All ballots must be received by the end of the 
DSE run on December 15th. 
 
P.S. Even though there may be only one candidate for an office, your 
vote will show your appreciation for those who have volunteered to take 
on these important responsibilities. 
 
And please, No write in ballots! 
 
_______________________________________________________ 
President: (circle one) 
 
Joe Kaniewski 
 
______________________________________________________ 
2nd Vice President: (circle one) 
 
 Terri Rourke 
     
______________________________________________________ 
Secretary: (circle one) 
 
Anna Burke 
 
______________________________________________________ 
 


